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Invitation a Guest 
 

Dear Miss Ng, 

 

On behalf of the Design Club at Sir Ellis Kadoorie Secondary School, I would like to 

invite you to open our fashion show next month. The theme of the show is “sports”, 

this theme is chosen because both boys and girls in our school like sports. The fashion 

show will take place on 3rd July, 2017 at our school hall. 

 

The result of our recent voting shows that students of our school like you very much 

and have decided to invite you to be our chief guest. As a great snooker player of 

Hong Kong and has won the IBSF World Snooker Championship and the Ladies 

World Snooker Championship, you have made Hong Kong very proud. We all regard 

you as our role model and we think that you are the most suitable person for opening 

our show. 

 

At the fashion show, we would greatly appreciate if you could wear the outfit 

designed by our Design Club which comprised of a red and white patterned, V-neck 

T-shirt, a blue striped hooded jacket, a pair of violet, denim jeans and orange dotted 

leather trainers. The colours are bright because we want to give the audience an 

impression of a feeling of energy and vitality. 

 

Our students are looking forward to meeting you and talking to you, so we sincerely 

hope that you can be our special guest. 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Zonaish Kousar 

Chairman of Design Club 

Sir Ellis Kadoorie Secondary Secondary School 

(West Kowloon)  


